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an Union, occur.  Th is leads to the fact, however, that some students 
of the program are unable to fi nish their master’s degree or need 
years to fi nance all semesters. 

Based on principles such as trust, solidarity, diversity, responsi-
bility, sustainability and the community spirit, we want to achieve 
our goals of providing equal opportunities for the students despite 
diff erent economic backgrounds, enable full focus on studying for 
future peace workers, and furthermore elicit and encourage an un-
derstanding of Many Peaces. Th us with the Peace Studies Fund we 
are putting peace into action.... 

Th e Peace Studies Fund Association is Born

…about half a year and several meetings, Skype calls and emails lat-
er, the Peace Studies Fund took shape. On Saturday morning, the 
22nd of October, the fi ve of us, as well as three new members, met 
at a cafe in Cologne for the formation of the Peace Studies Fund 
association. First we spoke about the agenda including a welcome 
address, an introduction to the Fund, the discussion and adoption 
of the articles, the election of the board members and the accounts 
auditor. Aft er the formal part, the morning continued with an ex-
change of ideas over coff ee. 

As soon as the association is registered we will focus on fundraising. 
Possible fundraising activities could be lectures and workshops held 
at schools and private organizations, as well as events such as movie 
screenings, readings, concerts and parties. Another main pillar is appli-
cations for funding from public and private organizations. 

We are planning to be up and running by January 2017, and are 
glad to give you an update on our Fund during the opening ceremo-
ny for the new semester at the Grillhof Seminar Centre in Igls at the 
beginning of January. 

While we have formed a team of fi ve, we are very open to students 
and alumni of the program wanting to support us with their ideas 
and knowledge, as we believe in the strength of the community in 
sharing and developing concepts.

This Article was written by SIMONE WICHTERICH, 
JULIANA KROHN, ANNALENA GROPPE, CHRIS-
TINA EGERTER and THERESA HIRN

If you are willing to contribute please…

…mail us for ideas: peacestudiesfund@gmail.com
…like us for updates: www.facebook.com/PeaceStudiesFund/
…visit our website: www.peacestudiesfund.com
…and spread the word!

� e beauty of the world lies in the 
diversity of its people. 
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